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Long Term Confidentiality Request Letter 

 
 

Date: July 29, 2016 

 

MET Laboratories, Inc. 

914 West Patapsco Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21230 

 

RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR DCR025 (YJ7DCR025) 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47.  We 

have requested that the Block Diagram, Schematics, and Operation Description/Theory of Operation 

required to be submitted with this application be permanently withheld from public review. 

We have expended substantial effort in developing this product.  Having the subject information easily 

available to “competition” would negate the advantage we have achieved by developing this product.  Not 

protecting the details of the design will result in negative financial impact. 

Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 

Sincerely, 

 

   

Kirwan Magdamo 

Sr. Project Engineer 

Stanley Black & Decker 

701 E. Joppa Road 

Towson MD, 2128 

410-716-3563 

Kirwan.Magdamo@sbdinc.com 
  


